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WATER DISRUPTION IN SECTIONS OF ST. JAMES AND HANOVER 

 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) wishes to advise that, it is working assiduously to 

restore water to customers served by the Stonehenge Pumping Station in St. James, by Friday, 

May 17, 2019. 

 

The Agency had reported that supply would have been restored on Monday, May 6, 2019, 

however, further challenges made this deadline unattainable.  

 

Affected areas include: Stonehenge, Catskin, Belfont, Bounty Hall, Hermitage, Barneyside, 

Cornwall Mountain, Cold Spring, Myers Hall, Mount Stewart and Belvedere. 

 

At the same time, customers served by the Copse Relift in Hanover, are also without water due 

to mechanical challenges. 

 

Every effort is being to resolve the challenges and restore water to the affected areas by Friday, 

May 10, 2019. 

 

Affected areas include: Copse, Friendship, Eden Lethe and surrounding areas. 

 

The NWC regrets any inconvenience these disruptions may have caused and craves the patience 

and understanding of its valued customers.  

                                                              

-END- 


